Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to take
measures to ensure the safety of the Lapin House in St. Petersburg

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Main Investigative
Directorate to continue detective actions on the demolition of cultural heritage sites in the Northern
capital within the criminal investigation, including the Lapin House, to expedite the appointed
examination to determine the historical significance of the building and the validity of the decision
of the regulatory authorities on the possibility of its demolition.

In addition, within the criminal case, the Main Investigative Directorate of the Investigative
Committee of Russia has already recognized the Lapin House as material evidence, which will not
allow any actions to be taken against it at least until the investigation is finalized.
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